
 
 

 

 

The Bobbie Noonan’s Facebook Challenge 2019: February 11-15 

This year we are going to go back to an oldie but goodie…the snowman challenge will be our 

way to open registration for the 2019-20 school year. All of the Illinois and Florida schools will 

be competing against each other to win the most parent votes/Facebook likes/shares. We 

hope to be a third time winner with your help! 

 

For Homer’s contribution, we are asking for children’s glove donations. These will be used to 

decorate our school’s snowman, and after donated to Together We Cope. Together We Cope 

helps families in temporary crisis by providing food, clothing, and shelter, among many 

other necessities. 

 

We will begin collecting donations now, through February 15. There will be a box in the 

office for the donations.  

 

Thank you so much! 

 


